Moderator's Report

October 6, 2014

Jim Key
UUA Moderator
Chief Governance Officer

October 6, 2014

Report to the UUA Board of Trustees

Since the last board meeting in June, I have made five trips representing the UUA and conducted many phone meetings with committees, staff groups, and individuals.

I am pleased to report that the UUSC Board will be meeting in Birmingham at the time of our March 2015 meeting to participate in the 50th Anniversary of the Voting Rights March from Selma to Montgomery.

Congregational and other visits

August 15, Columbia, SC – represented UUA at graduation of Rev. Jake Morrill from Chaplaincy School at Ft. Jackson

September 21, Oak Ridge, TN – participated in the ordination of Tandy Scheffler

October 5, Lincroft, NJ – spoke at services of UU Congregation of Monmouth County

October 11, Richmond, VA – participated in the dedication of remodeled facility of First Unitarian Universalist Church of Richmond

Meetings with committees and organizations

July 12, Atlanta, GA – Represented UUA at SCLC HQs with Jubilee Committee to plan and celebrate the 50th Anniversary of the Selma to Montgomery Voting Rights March of March 1965

Moderator's Report

October 6, 2014

Phone meetings with:

- Board working groups: Boundaries, Emerging Congregations, and Reimagining Governance
- UUA Committees: MFC, GAPC, CSW, COA, CCCE, ECP, Appointments
- Staff groups: Sr. Leadership, Stew/Dev, IT, Congregational Life, Ministries and Faith Development, Multicultural Growth and Witness, Communications
- UUSC, PCD